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29 March 2021 
 
President Qiu Yong 
Tsinghua University  
Haidian District 
Beijing  
100084 
P.R. CHINA 
 
Dear President Qiu Yong, 
 
On behalf of the students and staff of the University of Auckland, I would like to 
congratulate you on the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua University.  
 
As one of China’s most renowned universities, Tsinghua University has become an 
important institution for fostering talent and scientific research. The 110th Anniversary 
theme, ‘Strive for Excellence, Innovate for the Future’ resonates around the global 
academic community and reminds us of the importance of innovation in creating a 
sustainable future.  
 
We thank you for your ongoing collaboration and involvement in the Three Brothers Project, 
our trilateral partnership with Qinghai University. Now in its 15th year, this longevity 
demonstrates the depth and breadth of relationships of the research collaboration and we 
celebrate and value this.  
 
Now, more than ever, our relationships are vital to success and as a university dedicated 
to teaching and research excellence, we remain committed to working with our friends and 
partners to create opportunities and find solutions to some of the world’s biggest 
challenges.  
 
We celebrate 110 years of success with you and wish you and the Tsinghua community 
good health and look forward to a time when we can celebrate with you in person. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

Dawn Freshwater 
 
Professor Dawn Freshwater 
Vice-Chancellor  
 


